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Teen Space 
The shelving arrived a little earlier than expected, on October 3.  We have put together a plan for 
the move.  I have received permission from Matt for the library to be closed on Saturday, November 
2.  We will use that day to move the Teen shelves and books to their new home and assemble as 
many of the new shelves as possible.  Anything not finished that day will be able to be finished 
when we are open do to how the spaces are set up.   
 
Maine Reciprocal Borrowing Program 
So far this program seems to be working well.  I have used my TML at a couple of other libraries and 
I know we have had some patrons from others use their card here, mostly Portland.  There have 
been a few minor glitches in different systems talking to each other, but nothing that has been a 
major issue.  Overall, patrons seem very happy and excited to hear about this. 
 
TML 100 Birthday 
We have started to get art panels back for this.  If you know anyone interested, please encourage 
them to pick up their panel soon! 


